Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Michael Costello <mgcsunfish@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 3:10 PM

To: *Cl-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Subject: Proposed patio expansion for Fitzgeralds on Selby.

Jeff Fischbach, I've seen the drawings for the patio expansion and proposed parking. I'm objecting to the parking lot
drawing. It clearly shows access from my property at 393 Selby. Fitzgeralds and Jim Crocarell do not have access
through my lot. I'm not giving them an easement. | have spoken with my tenant Luke Shimp from red cow. | want this
letter to serve as my written notice of objection. Sincerely,Michael Costello.

Sent from my iPad



